
Building on Being Two Summit 

On 18th March 2016, ten participants from the Bristol attended the Summit at 
Pen Green. Six were students who were attending the summit to celebrate their 
achievements in completing and passing two level 4 modules of the Early Years 
Foundation Degree. Unfortunately one student was unable to be released from 
her setting.  

We travelled up in the mini bus leaving at 4pm and arriving at 8pm the night 
before. Thanks to Amy the administrator at Pen Green I was able to arrange a 
tour of Pen Green as most of the students had not been to Pen Green before as 
the study week had been at Haringey. We were also joined by the deputy of one 
of the Centres in Bristol that specialises in SEND. Thank you Olivia for your 
interesting and informative tour. We then attended the Summit. It was very 
moving to hear from a parent her experiences of being a parent of a child 
diagnosed with Down syndrome and her struggle to have her voice heard when 
planning for the educational needs of her child. It led to much reflection within 
the group. There were also sessions facilitated by the National Portage 
Association and IPSEA. IPSEA provide a free legal service and support for 
parents of children with SEND.  

 

 

Students enjoying the Summit 



Receiving Our Certificates 

Just before lunch was the very proud moment when the students received their 
certificates for the level 4 modules. Well done to you all for your hard work and 
dedication. 

 

               

          

        

   Congratulations                                                                             



Congratulations to all the students

 
   Students with Tutor and Mentors 

 


